

Dear friends of Crenshaw County Schools,

As first semester comes to a close and the holiday season quickly approaches, we are counting our blessings and acknowledging the love and support that make our school community truly special. We are blessed with wonderful students, involved parents, and hard-working faculty and staff.

We are grateful for the opportunity to be part of your child's educational journey. The laughter, curiosity, and achievements of our students fill our halls and our hearts with an undeniable sense of pride and accomplishment. Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of shaping their future. We are truly blessed!

The Christmas season is a season of giving. There is no greater gift than giving of your time and yourself. Although your time costs nothing, it's value is immeasurable. Be present, smile, hold a door for a stranger, help a neighbor, spread kindness, be uplifting, and share joy, love, and hope. Each of these simple acts will be a blessing to others and in turn, bless you.

May your Christmas holidays be filled with bountiful blessings and immense joy!







ACT CERTIFIED EDUCATORS



Crenshaw County School district is dedicated to providing our educators with the opportunity for professional growth and development. As part of our educator growth initiative, we are pleased to share our first cohort of ACT Certified Educators. These teachers completed a rigorous two-day course and passed a certification exam in their respective content area in order to receive the highly prestigious ACT Certified Educator credential. Thank you, teachers, for your commitment to lifelong learning and improving student achievement!

All core teachers in grades 7-12 will have the opportunity to participate in the ACT Certified Educator course for their content area. Additionally, all teachers in grades 7-12 will also have the opportunity to participate in the ACT Certified Educator course for English and earn the English credential.



DULE ALBRITTON MATHEMATICS



MONICA CHANDLER READING



CASEY COTHRAN ENGLISH



TRACEY LAYTON
READING



CHRISTY LITTLE MATHEMATICS



SHAMELLA MCGHEE ENGLISH



WILLIAM OSSENFORT
SCIENCE



TAMMY SIMS SCIENCES









#EXCELLENCE IN OUR SCHOOLS



HIGHLAND HOME'S ASTRID ACOSTA AJACTLE, PICTURED WITH ALABAMA FARMERS FEDERATION'S MATTHEW DURDIN, ATTENDED THE ALFA YOUTH LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE.



SENIORS FROM ACROSS THE COUNTY PARTICIPATED IN A

MEDICAL TRAINING SIMULATION FOR TROY

UNIVERSITY'S NURSING AND ATHLETIC PROGRAMS



BRANTLEY STUDENTS IN GRADES K4-2 WERE VISITED BY SGM RYAN CRAWLEY. SGM CRAWLEY PRESENTED A FLAG TO BHS THAT WAS FLOWN OVER US ARMY COMMAND IN KUWAIT.



LUVERNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL HONORED STUDENT AND STAFF
MEMBERS OF THE MONTH FOR NOVEMBER



HEALTH SCIENCE STUDENTS PRACTICED THEIR PHLEBOTOMY

SKILLS AND EXPLORED CAREER ADVANCEMENT

OPPORTUNITIES AT LBW COMMUNITY COLLEGE



AMBER MAJORS, NCA STATE PRESIDENT AND SAVANNAH EDGAR, HHS JAG/NCA PRESIDENT ELECT REPRESENTED HIGHLAND HOME AND CRENSHAW COUNT SCHOOLS AT THE NATIONAL STUDENT LEADERSHIP ACADEMY IN WASHINGTON, D.C.

PEER HELPER KICK-OFF RALLY

K-12 STUDENTS ACROSS THE COUNTY PARTICIPATED IN OUR ANNUAL PEER HELPER KICK-OFF. STUDENTS WHO SERVE AS PEER HELPERS ARE TAUGHT CORE SKILLS IN ORDER TO HELP IDENTIFY AND SUPPORT THEIR CLASSMATES. THESE STUDENTS OFFER THEIR PEERS ENCOURAGEMENT AND ASSISTANCE WITH ANY CHALLENGES THEY MAY BE FACING. PEER HELPERS SERVE AS TUTORS, MENTORS, MEDIATORS, AND ADVOCATES FOR THEIR PEERS, AND ASSIST NEW STUDENTS IN TRANSITIONING BETWEEN SCHOOLS AND COMMUNITIES.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2023-2024 PEER HELPERS! THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO BE THE GOOD, SHOW THE WAY, AND LEND A HAND.

